
 

 
 

DRAFT LOCAL PLANNING POLICY DP22 – 
ADVERTISING SIGNS AND  

DRAFT POLICY DR-08 - SIGNS ON PUBLIC 
LAND  

 
AVAILABLE FOR INSPECTION 

The City of Karratha has prepared the following draft Local Planning 
Policy for advertising signs and draft Policy for signs on public land, 
and public comments are invited: 

Draft Local Planning Policy DP22 
The purpose of this Policy is to provide guidance for signage 
proposals through setting standards on the size, location, number 
and composition of signs. The Policy is designed to allow flexibility 
to consider signs that fall outside the set standards for approval 
whilst is also provides sufficient grounds to refuse signs that are 
considered to be inappropriate due to unacceptable amenity 
and/or public safety impacts.  

Draft Policy DR-08 
The purpose of this Policy is to provide guidance to make 
application for a Permit to erect signage on public land within the 
City of Karratha, as per the provisions of the City of Karratha 
Activities in Thoroughfares and Public Places and Trading Local 
Law 2017.  
The draft Policies are available for inspection at the City of 
Karratha’s Welcome Road Administration Office during normal 
office hours up to and including Wednesday 26 July 2017. The 
draft Policies are also available online at: 
http://karratha.wa.gov.au/public-notifications  
Submissions are welcome and should be made in writing and 
lodged with the undersigned on or before Wednesday 26 July 
2017.  
Please quote ‘Draft Policy DP22’ or ‘Draft Policy DR-08’ in the 
subject heading and mark your submission: Attention Planning 
Services. Submissions can be posted to the City of Karratha, P.O. 
Box 219, Karratha WA 6714 or emailed to 
submissions@karratha.wa.gov.au.    
 
Chris Adams 
Chief Executive Officer 
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